
 

 

 

Dear members, 
 
Please be informed that the Warren Mixed Monthly 
Medal (March) has been abandoned due to inclement 
weather. 
 
We were unable to achieve the required 50% 
completion of flights over the 2 days of competition on 
08 & 09 March 2025. Therefore, no results will be 
generated for this event. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
The Golf Department 


